## Selectmen's Workshop April 9, 2021 Via Zoom

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch

Public: Steve LaFrance, Bill Waterhouse, Mike Donahue

Scott called workshop to order at 1:01pm.

Steve LaFrance reviewed the Executive Summary of the Sewer Draft with the Board.

Water Rates were discussed.

Scott reported that he has been working with Pennichuck and Mike to chase down the differences between the well head readings and the billing usage.

Gil motioned to accept the agreement with Fadden's General Store as prepared and sign in the office. Charyl seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Scott reported that the Barretto's withdrew their request for a waiver.

Discussion was held pertaining to parks and enforcement.

At 1:35 p.m. a motion was made and seconded to adjourn the workshop and enter into non-public session pursuant to

RSA 91-A: 3, II (a)(c).

oril 27, 2021

R.G. Rand